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Reply to the Attention of Mark Neighbor 

Direct Line 604.691.7439 
Direct Fax 604.893.2948 

Email Address mark.neighbor@mcmillan.ca 
Our File No. 62394v-1 

Date September 7, 2017 

VIA SEDAR 

BC Securities Commission 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: International Wastewater Systems Inc. (the “Company”) 
- Change of Name and consolidation of Shares 

Further to our letter of September 5, 2017 and pursuant to Policy 9 – Name 
Change, Stock Splits & Share Consolidations of the Canadian Securities Exchange, please be 
advised that the effective date for the change of the Company’s name from International 
Wastewater Systems Inc. to Sharc International Systems Inc. and consolidation all of the issued 
and outstanding common shares without par value in the capital of the Company (the “Shares”) 
on the basis of three and a half (3.5) pre-consolidation Shares for one (1) post-consolidation 
Share has been changed to September 12, 2017. 

Enclosed please find a copy of the news release dated September 7, 2017 
announcing the change of effective date for the change of name and consolidation of Shares.  A 
copy of the Certificate of Change of Name evidencing the change of name will be filed on 
SEDAR on or after September 12, 2017. 

We trust you will find the enclosed and foregoing in order.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Yours truly, 

“Mark Neighbor” 

Mark Neighbor 
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c.c. Canadian Securities Exchange 


